Sabin IB World School

2024-25
Sara Mease & Caley Hidle

1st Grade Supply List

Dear First Grade Family,

The first grade team is looking forward to our upcoming 2024-2025 Sabin school year!
Instead of asking you to do school supply shopping, we are requesting a monetary donation
of $30.00 per child. This money will be used to purchase supplies needed for your child to be
a successful learner throughout the year.

Please make your monetary donation through SchoolPay. Information will be sent out at a
later date on how to use SchoolPay. All classroom supply donations will be done
electronically.

Please make sure your child comes with a backpack and their water bottle each day of
school. Thank you for helping; your generosity is very much appreciated. Without you, our
community would not be complete. Enjoy the summer season with friends and family! We will
see you soon!

Most sincerely,
The First Grade Team
Mrs. Mease & Mrs. Hidle (sounds like: Hid-luh)

P.S. Please feel free to send more than the requested amount if you are able. The extra funds
will go to a family who may not be able to afford the full amount. Thank you!

First Day of School Backpack Checklist:
e Filled water bottle (will be sent home each day for cleaning and refilling)

e Class sized snack (if possible - enough for 25+ and no nuts)
o Some First Grade favorites are: goldfish, graham crackers, fig or granola bars



